September 2, 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back! | hope that everyone is healthy and
safe. | am looking forward to a great 2021- 2022
school year at Sugarcreek Elementary. On this site you
will also find a copy of the School Compact. Please
know that we are all a part of the team in your child’s
education. We will do all that we can this year to
safely help your children become better readers.

If you have any gquestions or concerns about the
reading program, please give me a call here at
Sugarcreek. 724-545-2409.

Sincerely,

Mrs. King




